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Canon Matthew Jakes, Deacon Sebastian Grab and Deacon Samuel Sheridan-Garrity 
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Date/Of the Day Holy Souls St Bernadette’s St Norbert’s  

Saturday, 2nd - The Commemo-
ration of all The Faithful De-
parted - All Souls 

9.30 am Mass                                        
All the Faithful Departed 
 

12.00 pm Baptism 
6.00 pm Vigil Mass 
The Holy Father’s Intentions 

-  

Sunday, 3rd November 2024  
Thirty-first Sunday 
of the Year 

10.00 am Mass 
Olga Chomo RIP 

9.30 am Polish Mass 
Polish Priest Intentions 
11.30 am Mass 
Thomas Connell RIP 
3.00 pm Mass 
Syro-Malabar Mass 
6.00 pm Reception 
Elizabeth Newbould RIP 

8.30 am Mass 
Charles Burne RIP 

Monday, 4th 
St Charles Borromeo 

- 11.00 am Funeral Mass 
Elizabeth Newbould RIP 

- 

Tuesday, 5th 
Feria 

- 
 

- - 

Wednesday, 6th 
Feria 

- - 10.00 am 
Rosary and Devotions 

Thursday, 7th 
Feria 

- - - 

Friday, 8th 
Feria 

9.30 am 
Service of Word and Communion 

- 
 

- 

Saturday, 9th - The Dedication 
of The Lateran Basilica 

- 6.00 pm Vigil Mass 
John Hoban RIP 

-  

Sunday, 10th November 2024  
Thirty-second Sunday 
of the Year 

10.00 am Mass 
Peter Nguyen Ngoc Hoi RIP 

9.30 am Polish Mass 
Polish Priest Intentions 
11.30 am Mass 
George McIntyre RIP 

8.30 am Mass 
Kathleen Hunt RIP 

For Polish Mass Times at Holy Souls Church, please see the Polish bulletin at the back of Holy Souls Church, or visit 
www.facebook.com/parafia.polska.scun.link.grim 

The Pope’s Prayer Intention 
November 2024 

 

For Parents Who Have Lost a Child.  Let us pray that all 
parents mourning the death of a child find support in the 
community and receive heart’s peace from the consoling 
Spirit. 

Safeguarding Representatives 
 

St Bernadette’s: Janice Moran/Barbara Faulds 07513 725545 
Holy Souls’: - 
Diocesan Safeguarding Coordinator: 
Rachael Campion 01159 539849 

Pope Francis - Thought of the Week 
 

‘Let us ask the Holy Spirit to rekindle the fire of love in our hearts and to move us to joyfully bear witness 
to His presence in our lives.’   

In your charity please pray for 
Elizabeth Newbould, Patrick McGinlay and all who have died 
recently, may they rest in peace.  Eternal rest grant unto 
them, O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon them.  May 
the souls of the faithful departed,  through the mercy of God, 
rest in peace.  Amen.  Please pray for their families at this 
difficult time; for those whose anniversaries occur at this 
time; for all who are sick and housebound and those who 
have no family to support them. 

November - Month of The Holy Souls 
November is traditionally the month when we remember 
deceased family and friends.  If you wish your loved ones to 
be remembered at Mass, please put your offering in a 
“November Dead List” envelope (available at the back of our 
Churches).  The envelope can be placed in the collection bas-
ket as you leave Church and they will be placed in front of 
the Altar at all November Masses.  

St Bernadette’s Diary Dates 
 St Bernadette’s Children’s Liturgy Group - Sunday Mass. 

There will be no Children’s Liturgy on Sunday 9th or 
16th November.  

 Bible study - Monday at 7:30 pm.  
 SVP Lunch - Tuesday, 19th November.  Eucharistic Ser-

vice at 12 noon in St Bernadette’s Church followed by 
soup, sandwiches and pudding at 12.30 pm in the Parish 
Centre.  Please contact Patricia (07813 075935) or Lee 
(07419 337664) to confirm attendance. 

Repository - Christmas Items 
There are various Christmas items available for sale at the 
repository.  Please take a look. 

St Norbert’s Church - Autumn Fayre 
Saturday 2nd November from 10.00 am to 1.00 pm in the 
Church Hall.  Stalls include tombola, crafts, raffle, lucky bags, 
games, cakes, refreshments.  Everyone welcome.  All profits to 
Church funds. 

Our New Lectionary Explained 
Tuesday 5th November at 7.00 pm, Pierpaolo Finaldi the CEO 
of the Catholic Truth Society (CTS) will present a webinar for 
our diocese to help us explore the new lectionary translation.  
Pierpaolo has overseen the publication of the new lectionaries 
and will explore the reason for the new translation, the trans-
lation chosen, how we can prepare to hear and proclaim the 
scriptures in Mass.  For more information and to register: 
www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/events/our-new-lectionary-
explained 

Sunday Bingo - 10th November 2024  
at St Bernadette’s Parish Centre at 5.30 pm.  All proceeds to 
parish funds.  Cakes for refreshments and raffles prizes 
would be greatly appreciated and can be dropped off at St 
Bernadette’s Presbytery.  

Interfaith week - 10th to17th November 
This includes the Interfaith Walk on Wednesday 13th No-
vember starting at St George’s Church and finishing at Scun-
thorpe Central Mosque where lunch will be served.  The walk 
will also include a visit to the Sikh Temple and Holy Souls 
Catholic Church.  To join this event and book lunch please 
register through Eventbrite by scanning the QR code on the 
poster on the noticeboard.  Please meet at 10.00 am at St 
George’s Church Crosby, Digby Street, Scunthorpe, DN15 
7LU.  For more information about all the events taking place 
during this week see the poster on the noticeboards.  

Job Vacancy - Caretaker 
The closing date is 15th November so if you are interested 
please email stbernadettesashby@dioceseofnottingham.uk or 
visit www.stbernadettesashby.org for a job description and 
application form.  

Youth Group 
We will be starting a Youth Group for young people between 
10 and 16 years of age in the new year.  If you have experi-
ence of working with young people and are interested in 
volunteering to support the group, please speak to, or email, 
Ellie Leeson: ellie.clark6@hotmail.co.uk by Saturday 16th 
November.  

Blessing of Graves - Sunday, 24th November 2024 
 3.00 pm Brumby Cemetery 
 3.00 pm Woodlands Memorial Park 

Day for Catechist 
On Saturday 30th November the Diocese is hosting the first 
in-person day of reflection and formation for catechists since 
lockdown!  The day will run from 10.00 am to 4.00 pm, 
including Mass, and be led by the Dominican Sisters of St 
Joseph.  The day will explore the calling of a catechist, 
reaching the whole family with catechesis, and going beyond 
sacramental catechesis.  The cost is £10 per person; bring 
your own packed lunch.  For more information and to book 
visit: www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/events/day-for-
catechists-2024 

Parish Census/Registration Forms 
Thank you to all who have completed the census/
registration form since October 2024.  It is important that 
parishioners who completed a form many years ago now 
complete a new form by 1st December 2024 so that they can 
remain on the parish records.  Thank you. 

Think-Ink Recycle and Fundraising 
Lee Wade would like to thank all those who donated the 
used ink cartridges for recycling.  £105.00 has been raised 
so far for the St Bernadette's SVP Conference.  Please contin-
ue to recycle and raise funds at the same time.  Collection 
box (yellow) in the porch of St Bernadette's Church. 

Stella Maris (Apostleship of the Sea) 
 A big thank you to all knitters at Holy Souls, St Berna-

dette's and beyond.  The latest batch of 150 woolly hats 
was delivered last week.  They were greatly appreciated 
as the cupboard was bare.  Keep up the good work!    

 In the run up to Christmas we would welcome any do-
nations of boxes of chocolates to hand out to seafarers 
visiting our ports over Christmas.  In addition to the 
woolly hats, warm clothes (scarves, gloves, etc) are also 
in demand as the weather turns colder.  Thank you. 

100 Club - October Draw 
First prize £125 Ticket No 45 
Second prize £50 Ticket No 32 

Upcoming Second Collections 
• Sunday 17th November - Church Flowers (St Berna-

dette’s only). 
• Sunday 9th December - Poor and Needy Parishes. 

Date for your Diary 
St Bernadette’s Academy Christmas Fayre on Friday, 6th De-
cember at 3.10 pm. 

 

A reflection from Pope Francis for the Year of Prayer 
Thirty-first Sunday of the Year 

Reflecting on Saint Paul’s encouragement to pray unceasingly (cf. 1 Thessalonians 5:17), the Church’s spiritual writers 
have asked how to remain in a constant state of prayer.  The Russian ascetic tradition developed the prayer of the heart, 
based on repeating the words, “Lord Jesus Christ, Son of God, have mercy on me a sinner”, until they become like the air 
we breathe.  The Greek monk Evagrius compared prayer to a flame burning perpetually in our hearts even as we carry 
out our daily tasks.  Prayer thus becomes the backdrop against which every action of our lives finds its deepest meaning.  
If God can find time for each of us, surely we can find time for him!  To read the full reflection and find more resources at 
dioceseofnottingham.uk/yearofprayer  
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